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NOCYPAA would like to announce changes to our bﬁsiness
meeting schedule. Starting Sunday, August 11th,

NOCYPAA will be holding business meetings once a month
on the second Sunday of every month at 1:00PM at AA
Central Office, 3328 Glanzman Rd.

And just as ever, if you are young or young at heart, and
interested in getting involved we would love to see you!



